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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE GENERAL GOVERNMENT BUDGET COMMITTEE 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Joe McLeland at 1:30 PM on Wednesday, 

February 15, 2012 in 159-S of the Capitol. 

 

All members were present. 

 

Committee staff present: 

Dee Heideman, Committee Assistant 

Jill Wolters, Revisor of Statutes 

 

Conferees appearing before the Committee: 

None 

 

Others in attendance: 

See attached list. 

 

HB 2414–Allowing legislative post audit to charge state agencies for their portion of the 

state wide financial audit 

 

Representative DeGraaf made a motion HB 2414 be passed with the second made by 

Representative Gonzalez.  The motion carried on a voice vote. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 20, 2012 at 1:30 PM in 159-S of the 

Capitol. 

 

The meeting was adjourned by Chairman McLeland at 1:45 PM. 


